

Imside

March 2005

Nursing Staff Needed!

ask them to contact Andrea or Liz.

Our greatest staffing need is in the area of Summer Camp Nursing Staff specifically RN's and LPN's. If any Lions or Lioness are licensed in these areas and can free up a week or two this summer, please contact Andrea Yenter at the Camp or Liz Shelly at the Foundation for more information. Also, if you know an RN or LPN that may be interested in a "Tour of Duty" please forward their information to us or



Deer Hides

Lion Bernie Stuttgen had yet another record breaking year collecting over 5650 deer hides. Bernie has recruited a dedicated group to help make this an

extremely positive annual affair. Let's all thank Bernie and his group for their efforts! (PS~Don't forget Colene, she has a strong influence on Bernie, Thanks Colene!)

The Property Corner

As we move closer to spring we are making plans for the upcoming April 16, 2005 WORKDAY. We will have lots of work for all that wish to be involved with supporting the camp. We need representation from all clubs in order to

accomplish all the work before the camping season starts. If you would like to participate please call the Foundation office and let us know if you can help.





Board Member Updates

Lion Steve Knapp has stepped down as a Foundation Director. Steve's skills marketing, finance and protocol skills will

be missed. Business was squeezing Steve's time. Thanks Steve for the time and talents you shared with the Foundation!

Lion Mike Lisle has been appointed to replace Steve. Mike brings financial management. insurance and investing skills to the Foundation. Mike is also a member of the Lions Pride Campaign Steering Committee. Welcome Mike!

2005 Camp Season

Applications for the 2005 Camp Season have been sent out and we are once again receiving an overwhelming response from interested Campers. Your Camp continues to be a premier camp, thanks to ALL of the Lions, Lioness and Leos in Wisconsin.

New Staff

Meghan Werner has joined the WLF as our full-time Office Assistant. Meghan is the friendly person who answers the WLF phone, and she is also our expert for the WLF Hearing Program.



Denise Rocha has joined the WLF- Pride Campaign as Campaign Assistant. Denise brings Welcome! over six years of non-profit and fundraising experience and will be

handling the data-base management, brochures, event planning and is helping to keep things on track.

Starla Windsor, R.D., joined the staff in February as our Dietary Manager. Starla is experienced in special needs and diets and her background is in the Nursing Home industry. Preparing 700+ meals a day is e 10 something she is very accustomed to.

age 10 Please welcome these new members of the WLF staff!

PRESIDENTS Please read this at your next club meeting!!!!

As the Youth Exchange chairman, I need your help. I am in need of host families who are willing to take in a foreign exchange student for about 5 weeks this summer. The time period is late June to early August. For one week near the end of that time, all the students spend a week at the Camp at Dundee, Wis. So in reality host families only have the students for about 4 weeks. If you would like to host a student, or you know of a family who has older teenage kids that would be interested, please call me at 715-369-2549. I have much ,more information about the program. And I am trying to place a male student...age 22....from Hungary who speaks good English into our District. We have over 60 others from over 20 countries that need to be placed here in Wisconsin. So call me if you know of anyone who might be interested. They need not be Lion members to be a host family.

Harry Helwig Dist 27 C2 Youth Exchange Chair.

DISTRICT WEB SITE INFORMATION

Many of our Lion and Lioness members have been using the new website of District 27-C2. You can access a lot of information. You can also link to the Wisconsin Lions website and find other Wisconsin Districts and what's going on all over the state. If you want to put club or district information on the website, contact Lion Tom Waby. He is listed in the state directory on page 124, Ashland Lions Club.

So next time you want to find out what's happening in our part of the Wisconsin Lions World, go to md27c2.org. You'll never know what's out there until you try.

Go ahead...and have fun!!! Happy surfing!!!

Paw Prints

from the

Lions Pride Campaign

Crows PRIDE CAMPAGE

March 2005

The Chairman Speaks ...

Vince Lombardi said, "Individual commitment to a group effort... that is what makes a team work, a company work, a society work, a civilization work." I am so proud as you should be, to be a Leader in Wisconsin Lionism. Ensuring the future of The Wisconsin Lions State projects is the sole purpose of the Lions Pride Campaign and as leaders our individual commitment to this cause is crucial.

As Lions and Lioness, we are a very diverse group, whose social and economic situations vary greatly. The amount a person can afford to give is very private and deserves the utmost in respect and confidentiality. The committees and staff of the Pride Campaign are committed to respecting your privacy.

The Steering Committee has

designated eight levels of individual
commitment, so that everyone can give to the
campaign based on their ability to do so. All
donations, regardless of amount are important,
are welcomed and are appreciated.

As the Lions Pride Campaign moves forward it is time for all of us as Leaders to make an individual commitment. Please begin to consider your own personal commitment to "Make a difference in the life of a child" and to ensure Lionism in Wisconsin will continue long into the future

Pride Campaign Donor Levels

Levels are based on cumulative amounts over a 5 year period

 Cub
 \$500 - \$4,999

 Den Builders
 \$5,000 - \$14,999

 Pride
 \$15,000 - \$99,999

 Friends
 \$100,000 - \$249,000

 Partners
 \$250,000 - \$499,000

 Patriarch
 \$1,000,000 & above

Safari Legacy Society \$20,000 & above in your will

Appropriate recognition for each level is being planned.



Make the Commitment

Mail a direct gift,

Make a pledge to give,

Memorialize someone,

Honor someone special,

Give a gift in your will.

Mail your tax deductible donation to:

Lions Pride Campaign Q C 3834 County Road A u 0 e n Rosholt, WI 54473 S www.lionspride.org t a pride@wlf.info i 1~877~463~6953 0 n Campaign Coordinator U S Gary L. Foote, ext# 337 Campaign Assistant Denise L. Rocha, ext# 339

Jary

Page 14 Make a difference in the life of a child! ~